

The Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers

March 18, 2014

Mr. Stefano Monguzzi Mr. Pierfrancesco Fasano IP Mediation And Arbitration Center Viale Beatrice D'Este, 20 20122 Milano

Dear Stefano Monguzzi and Pierfrancesco C. Fasano:

ICANN is in receipt of your letter dated 12 March 2014. Thank you for your inquiry and your interest in becoming a dispute resolution provider (DRP) for the URS, SDRP, Trademark PDDRP, and RRDRP.

ICANN has a goal of creating more competition in the DRP space and is currently developing a formal program to meet this goal. In the interim, requests to become a DRP are being managed on a case-by-case by ICANN's gTLD Registry Services department. Someone from the Registry Services department will be reaching out to you shortly to discuss next steps.

Additionally, ICANN has researched the email inquiry you submitted to newgtld@icann.org on 29 November 2013. Unfortunately, your request was misrouted. We apologize for this administrative error.

Kind regards,

Akram Atallah

President, Global Domains Division

ICANN

http://icann.org